
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 13 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A few notices and bits of information this week… 

 

Year 11 Parent’s Evening 

We have a parent’s evening for Year 11 on Thursday 19th October. This is in school and details 

have already been emailed to parents. Please contact us if you need any help to book 

appointments. 

 

Student Leadership 

Our student leaders led and took part in a meeting this week to look at 

ways to further enhance the school experience for students at Holy 

Family. They have made great suggestions and are now working 

together to put these plans in motion. 

 

 

Netball Club 

It is great to see so many students from all year groups taking part in 

Wednesday’s after school netball club. This week we had over 30 students 

participating, well done to all those who are taking part.  

 

‘It does not matter how fit you are or what size you are, netball is for everybody’ 

Helen Housby (England Netball player) 

 

Half Term Break - reminder 

Next week we have a training day for staff on Friday 20th October so our students finish for the half 

term break on Thursday 19th October. We return to school on Monday 30th October. 

 

Finally this week… 

 

As the weather turns colder we have reminded lots of our lovely students that ‘hoodies’ are not 

coats! We appreciate your support in ensuring that hoodies are not worn to school or in school.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs D. Mitchell     

Headteacher 


